
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Luttons News 
 

Whole School Attendance News  
 

Our Federation Target is 97% 
 

This week’s whole school attendance was:  
89.85% 

 
 
 
 

Attendance News 
 
 

Class Attendance News  
 
 
 

Class 1: 91.98% 
 
 
Class 2: 87.96% 
 
 Well done to Class 1 who will be 
enjoying their extra playtime 
next week!  

Individual Attendance News 
Well done to all the children who 
achieved 100% Attendance this week. 
Congratulations to  
our certificate  
winner: 
 
Poppi 
 
 

 
 

A Message from Mrs Mould…. 
Dear Parents and Carers  

I hope you are all well.  
 

Once again this week, I have been so proud of the children and their learning. In all the classrooms I have 
been in this week, children have been excited about their learning and are becoming more confident 

when talking about what they have learnt. Talking about their learning helps them to remember more, so 
please ask your child each day what they have done in lessons. This week I have seen the beginning of 

some interesting newspaper reports, some great retelling of the story of Grace Darling (with some Year 1 
and Year 2 children even remembering the name of the ship and the exact date of the rescue!) and some 

amazing Egyptian masks being continued as well as a DT project linked to Ancient Egypt.  
 

A reminder, please, that if your child is not attending school for any reason, to remember to let school 
know. You can either phone in before school and leave a voicemail message or email either school office. 
As it is our Admin Team who deal with daily attendance, we would prefer if you could phone or email the 
offices at either school rather than using DoJo to message individual members of staff please. It is part 

of our Attendance Policy that you let us know where your child is, if they are not in school, as their 
unexplained absence becomes a safeguarding issue. Please phone or email in for each day of your child's 

absence.  
 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend - and let's hope for some warmer, sunnier weather really 
soon!  

Best wishes 
Mrs Mould  

 
 

Friday 10th March 2023 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Stars of the Week: 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Forests School Stars of the Week: 
 
 
 

Class 1 
 

Alice S 
For fantastic learning in all 
areas. Amazing eagerness to 
learn 
 

Class 1 
 

 
Emily 
 
For good listening 
when making her 
own birds’ nest  
 
 
 

Lower Key Stage 2 
 

 
Harry L 
 
For showing a good 
understanding of 
maintaining the 
environment 
 
 

Upper Key Stage 2 
 

 
Belle 
 
For showing respect 
when working in 
Forest Schools 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Notes from the Headteacher: 

 
 
 
Class 1 

 
Henry D 
For an amazing knowledge of 
facts 
 

And 
 

Marshall 
For a mature attitude & 
positivity about his learning 
 

 

Class 2 
 
Adam H  
For excellent determination 
and resilience 
 
 

Class 2 
 

Lewis P 
For excellent work in English 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Key Dates:  
 
 
  School Closes for Easter: Friday March 31st  

 
Easter Holiday: Monday 3rd April to Friday 14th April 

 
Training day: Monday 17th April  

 
School Opens: Tuesday 18th April 

 
 

  

 
 

 

                                
 

This week in class 1 we have been acting out different actions to practice words to 
describe the sea. 

 

                                                     
We have also been learning about patterns and making our own repeating patterns. 

                                                        
In Forest Schools we have been making birds nests. 

Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
 

                                                  
 
In Guided Reading, years 5 and 6 have finished the epic adventure of Wolf Brother! 
They have enjoyed reading the book so much, they have asked to read the next one in 
the series and have even played 'Wolf Brother' inspired games at playtimes. Year 3 and 4 
are really enjoying Iron Man and can't wait to see what happens to the dragon.  
 

                                            
In history, we are about to embark on an adventure down the River Nile and travel all 
the way back to Egyptian times. The River Nile flows through 11 countries. Can you use 
our maps to help you name them all?  
 

                                                         
At playtime, we made the most of the snow and had fun building snow men. 

 
 
 
 
 

Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 
If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding 

Team at school.  
Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mould (Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Walker (Deputy Head)  
Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 738232 
admin@luttons.n-yorks.sch.uk 

If your concerns are out of school hours or in 
the holidays, please phone 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team 
(MAST) 

01609 780780 
Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

In other News………. 
 

On 21st March we are asking the children to come to school in odd socks 
for Down Syndrome Awareness Day.  

 
 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


